THE CHARLES BANNERMAN
MEMORIAL FELLOWSHIP PROGRAM
1627 Lancaster Street, Baltimore, MD 21231 ¢ Phone (410) 327-6220

We have receieved your application to the Bannerman Fellowship
Program. The Review Board will choose the 1994 Fellows by early March
and you can expect to hear from us around that time.

Thanks for applying.

Sincerely,
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